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In this day and age no animal should be used as a source of entertainment for people. We need 
to respect animals and not make them do unnatural behaviours for food and our "fun". Animals 
belong out in the wild not in confinement and captivity for our amusement. Society is now more 
educated and has moved on from this and our laws need to be updated to take this into account. 


